
  

Join us for our next meeting:  

September 11, 2021 

Southside Baptist Church 

Community Outreach Center 

5502 Skidaway Road 

9:30  – 10:00 am - Sewcial Time 

10:00 am – Meeting  
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Find it here: 

President’s Column 

Cindy Ochoa 

president@savannahquiltguild.com 

 Wear your name tag 

 Wear your Mask 

 Your Show and Share 

Remember to bring to our meeting: 

September!  
 
I'm currently taking a break from the heat and 
humidity in Georgia visiting my grans in Pennsyl-
vania.   We had such a good time at our Paper 
Piecing Workshop, please bring your piece so we 
all can see and so that I can brag about you 
all.  This month we have fun, fun, fun planned for 
the Guild.  A trunk show, a spooky after meeting 
workshop, and our President's Challenge Re-
veal.  I will update you on our Charity Chal-
lenge.  Who is in the lead?  Our Block of the 
Month Vintage Housewife continues with the 
Sewing Block.  Remember to bring your blocks. 

 
Cindy 
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Needling News 
 Birthdays this month:  Sharon Lundin - 3rd, Glenda Kipp - 4th, Gail Scarbrough 

- 10th, Rebecca Trittel - 21st, Bonnie Mandly - 26th, Judy Saucerman - 29th. 
 Happy Birthday to you, dear ladies!  

 Check this out - the website has calculators for "everything quilting": click on 
link below 

                            Quilter's Paradise - Free Border Calculator 

 

Programs and upcoming events 
Kim Hayes, Vice President, programs@savannahquiltguild.com 

Hi All!  
 

I think we have some new paper piecers in our guild now! Thanks Renee and Cin-
dy for the program, plus having our members show us their beautifully pieced 
quilts.  
I can't believe we're coming in on the home stretch for our programs this year.   
  

 September’s program will be “Postponed” at this time.  
 
 October’s program will be Lanette Edens showing us lots of tricks and tips 
for making all our sewing projects more professional.  
 
 November’s program will be Marilyn Smith presenting a trunk show of her 
many wonderful projects!  
 See you at the meeting. 
 

Kim ....and remember it's not a mistake, it's a design element.  

 
  

https://www.quiltersparadiseesc.com/Calculators/Border%20Calculator.php
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Thank you, Cindy and Renee, for leading the August after-meeting workshop in 
making Apple and Pear Paper Piecing Project.  I hope all the participants bring 
their projects to the October (there's no show-and-tell in September) meeting so 
we get to see all the different color combos!  
 
September-  “Postponed “ at this time 

 
October- Tips and Tricks with Lanette Edens 
Lanette will share advice and instruct in the techniques that will upgrade the qual-
ity of your quilts.  Participants will finish the workshop with a fully completed quilt 
block, including binding.  These are the tips and tricks that will make you more 
satisfied with the finished product of your next quilting project. 
Fee: $15.00 (non-refundable). 
 
November- Jelly Roll Rug Placemats with Jan Smart  
I have several tips to share for making this popular placemat pattern by RJ De-
signs.  One jelly roll will create 4 placemats.  If you've been interested in trying this 
method but hesitant to start it, let me answer questions and demonstrate tech-
niques. Fee:  $20.00 (non-refundable). Class limited to 15 participants.  

 
No workshop in December 
If you are interested in attending any of these workshops,  please email me at 
maxwellsgal@aol.com or text me at  (757)334-3907.  Do not phone me...I will be 
in Virginia with my 2 youngest grandchildren.   Please do not contact any 
of the other instructors or any of the board members; I have the sign-up 
sheets for each workshop.  

I'll see you in October! 
  

Jan Smart  
 

Additional note:  Signing up for a workshop commits you to paying for your spot.  The money goes to help fund the instructors, programs and expenses of our 
guild.   It is not refundable, but it does go to a good cause.  Payment must be made when signing up to reserve your spot.  There is no sign-up charge for a Sew-on or 

a Charity Sew. Be aware that once you have signed up for a workshop, you will receive an email from me as a reminder.   It will also detail all the items you 
need to bring to the workshop. When signing up, please include your email address to allow me to more easily contact you.   Thank you.  

 

After Meeting Workshops and Sew-Ons  

Jan Smart, workshops@savannahquiltguild.com  
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Things to do this month… 
 
 Come join the fun at the “Friday Sew Bee”.  Four hours of sewing fun with a 

lovely group of ladies that love to quilt.  The Sew Bee meets from 10 am to 2 
pm at Talahi Island Community Center.  Email Renee to reserve your spot 
at rippinrenee@gmail.com. 

 
 Zoom “bees” are continuing every Monday at 11 am. For more information 

please contact Mary Bass at 912-604-7781. 

 

 Sewcial:  Lunch at “Shrimp Factory” 313 E. River St on Tuesday September 21st at 

11:30. Be looking for Evite from Ruth Rodriguez. 
 

Ladies who attending dinner at “Panera”  

on August 26th. 

Renee Christensen, Laural McKeith, Ruth Rodriguez, 

Emily Robertson-Hood, Carol Lannom,  

Peggy Caldwell 

 

SQG Website News 

Have you ever wondered about various aspects of the guild? For in-
stance, what does the Sunshine Committee do? How much would I get 
paid for presenting a program or teaching a workshop? You can find an-
swers to these questions and more by checking out the Policies and 
Procedures in the Guild Documents, Handouts and Links section of our 
website. Can’t remember the name of someone you met at a meeting? 
Take a look at the Member’s Photo Directory!  

We hope you enjoy exploring your website! 
 

Theresa Sapp, Webmaster in training with Renee Christensen 

 www.savannahquiltguild.com 

 
SQGnews@gmail.com  

mailto:rippinrenee@gmail.com
http://www.savannahquiltguild.com
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Upcoming Classes - Nationally known teachers 

classes@savannahquiltguild.com     TBD 

President’s Challenge 
“My Home Town” 

I can't wait to see your projects at the September reveal.  
 

                                 Cindy 
 

Wanda Lucas, our dear quilting 
friend, sewed this Jelly Roll Race 
Quilt during the 2020 SQG Re-
treat.  She was making it for her 
daughter, Rebecca Lentz 
(Becky).  She never had it quilted 
and it was found in her quilting 
supplies after she passed.  It was 
presented to her daughter on Fri-
day, August 7th, after being quilted 
and the binding applied.  It was a 
tearful reunion of a promised quilt 
and a daughter missing her 
mom.  It is a comfort to know that 
our quilts carry our love to our fam-
ily for years after we are gone. 
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Charity: Nursing Covers & Pillowcases 

Jan Howard, sunfish2@att.net  

 

Nursing Cover News:  Thanks to everyone making nursing covers!!! 19 covers 
and 6 caps delivered in August. We had a nice fabric donation at the last meet-
ing. I'm busy making more kits! Don't forget to bring donations to the next 
meeting.  

Jan 
 

Did you hear about our new Charity donation initiative?   
 
Here is the scoop…. 
We will be keeping track of all pillowcases and/or nursing covers that you bring 
in starting in July and ending with our December meeting. A prize will be given 
to the person with the highest number of items donated. Let’s all pitch in to 
show some love to the patients at The Memorial Children’s Hospital and the 
moms in the Pediatric Intensive Care Unit! Thank you so much!! 

Charity   - Brighten the world of a sick child 

Paula LaCoe & Cindy Cybul , placoe@juno.com or ccybul1986@msn.com 

We are collecting pillowcases for the Pediatric ICU at Memorial Medical Center. 
For information contact Paula LaCoe or Cindy Cybul. 

Memorial NICU has let us know they are always in need of preemie 
hats/caps, especially colors for boys. Any knitters/crochet's might 
want to take note of this.  

Nursing covers are always welcomed.  We are the only group that 
supplies them to Memorial.  Instructions are included in the kits, 
along with boning and D-rings.  
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Meeting Minutes  
Joanne Simpson, secretary@savannahquiltguild.com 

Click here to view Minutes for August meeting.  

Treasurer’s Report  
Theresa Sapp, treasurer@savannahquiltguild.com   

Full Treasurer’s Report:  Click here to view  

 

Guild Operating Fund 
            Beginning Balance                                           5,317.26 
            Dues                                                                          90.00 
            Fabric for pillowcases                        164.50 
            TICC Rental bd Mtg        25.00 
  
Ending Balance – August 21, 2021                             5167.76          

 
 
 
Special Events Committee -  Volunteers needed to schedule and coor-
dinate all day workshops 

https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/August-2021-minutes.pdf
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/SQG-September-2021-Treasurers-Report.pdf
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The deadline for the Newsletter is the 21st of the month. Please email your info to: 

newsletter@savannahquiltguild.com  

To contact Officers and Committee Chairs 

Click here  
Contact Us  

Officers and Committee Chairs - January through December 2021 

President - Cindy Ochoa Sewcial - Ruth Rodriguez 

Vice President - Kim Hayes Retreat - Kim Hayes & Lanette Edens 

Secretary - Joanne Simpson Newsletter - Carol Lannom 

Treasurer - Theresa Sapp Website - Theresa Sapp   

Membership - Laural McKeith Friday Bee - Cindy Ochoa 

Classes -  Charity - Nursing Covers - Jan Howard  

After Meeting Workshops - Jan Smart Charity - Pillowcases - Paula LaCoe  &  

Cindy Cybul 
 

 
 

Savannah Quilt Guild Annual Retreat  

2022 Retreat 

March 3 - 6 
 

Our 2022 retreat will be at St. Christopher Retreat.   
 

Registration is closed now due to the large number of  

people on waiting list. 
 
 

Click here  Registration Form 

http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us
http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/Retreat-2022-Registration-Form.pdf

